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*Q124* 

 

 

Question: Was local DIAC management consulted by the Australian Federal Police (AFP) on the 
termination of Operation Chiron on Christmas Island? 

Answer: Departmental management on Christmas Island was not consulted on the termination 
of Operation Chiron as that is a matter for the Australian Federal Police (AFP). The 
department and the AFP have ongoing discussions on the range of security and other 
client management and facility management issues on Christmas Island.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


